
 

 

 

 

 

Tickets for The Mouse Trap  The tickets for The Mouse Trap play at Sunnybank, Saturday 

8th September 2012 at 2:00pm will be in the office from Friday 10th August. If you are coming in 

to a class, please collect your tickets from the office. If you are unable to collect them, please 

phone and ask the staff in the office to post them out.  

STOP PRESS NEWS !! There are 6 (six) seats available for The Mouse Trap back on sale due to 

a couple of cancellations. If you are interested in any tickets could you please call the office and 

pay for them then let me know so I can post them out.  

These are the last 6 tickets available in Brisbane as the show is totally sold out. Be quick! 

 

War Horse: We have been allocated 30 seats for this brilliant 

stage production of a book written by Michael Morpurgo.  

The film, made by Steven Spielberg, would have been seen by many 

of the members last year was based on the Stage Play. The Horse was 

featured in the  Queen’s Jubilee River Pageant and close up it is an 

amazing creature with very clever puppeteers. The play has had a very 

successful run overseas winning 5 Tony Awards and 2 Oliver awards. 

It is only on for 1 month in July 2013.  

When: 17th July 2013: Cost: $83.0: Time 1:00pm.  

Call the office 3236 3055 to book for this riveting show  

 

Expressions of Interest for Driving Miss Daisy:  This well known play is coming to 

Brisbane for 3 weeks from February 5th 2013. We will need to have a minimum of 12 people  

interested in buying tickets at $73.00 for a matinee. The cast is the well known Angela Lansbury 

playing Miss Daisy and James Earl Jones as Hoke Colburn.  

Please email me ASAP if you are interested.       Helen Dubois   hellsbells21@optusnet.com.au 

eBay Expert Wanted !  U3A Brisbane Computer Section requires a Volunteer Tutor for 
eBay. Over the past few weeks a few members have enquired about repeating the eBay course.  
The previous 10 week course on eBay in 2009 was well attended. Any future course can be  
adjusted to suit the tutor. Our computer lab setup can accommodate 10 hands-on students, and has 
a ceiling-mounted data projector with a large screen. 

Interested persons please Contact: Gwenn Ball— Computer Section Coordinator 
gkebar.ball@gmail.com  Phone: 3870 5493 (after 5pm)                             (Also See OVER.......) 
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The following was sent from the Gold Coast as an invitation to all of our 

members who can tell good stories: 

 

We'd like to invite your members to the upcoming inaugural  

GOLD COAST WRITERS FESTIVAL  

on 26-28 October 2012. We would appreciate you bringing this to the attention,  

particularly, of any writing groups or literary groups you may host. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Details of Earlybird Registration and the Festival program may be found at: 

 

http://goldcoastwritersfestival.eventbrite.com.au 

 

http://goldcoastwritersfestival.com/ 

 

http://www.goldcoastwriters.org/ 

 

Good luck to all who participate. 

Helen Dubois 

Editor 

ph 3398 9668: email: hellsbells21@optusnet.com.au 

 

The festival will feature 

- writer's workshops 

- publishing workshops 

- a children's festival 

- poetry slam 

- a literary luncheon 

- panels of authors 


